Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the new school year! | am the Dr. Nottingham, Dean of Marie Curie Middle
School 158 and | am excited to work with you and your children to make this a safe,
successful and enjoyable year.

As the Middle School Dean, my overarching goal is the safety of your children, Part of
my role is to support the academic, social, and emotional growth of our students. | work
closely with the teachers, counselors, and administrators to ensure that our students
have a positive and safe learning environment. | also oversee the implementation of our
school policies, such as on time class attendance, discipline, and dress code.

One of my main goals is to foster a strong partnership between home and school. |
believe that communication is key to building trust and understanding. Therefore, |
encourage you to contact me anytime you have a question, concern, or feedback about
your child’'s education. You can reach me by phone at (718) 423-8100 or by email at
anottingham@schools.nyc.gov.

| look forward to meeting you and working with your children. Together, we can make
this a great year for our middle school community!



